
 

 

Brøndby, Denmark 
14 May 2018 

 

TO: Badminton Europe Member Associations 
 

RE: 2018 European Senior Championships  
 
 
Dear Member Associations, 
 
Badminton Europe would like to invite you to compete in the 2018 European Senior 
Championships to be held from 24 to 30 September 2018 in Guadalajara, Spain. 
 
Enclosed is: 
 

• the formal invitation 
 
 
Key dates to remember are: 
 

 
7 August 2018 

Closing date for entries for the 2018 European Senior 
Championships. 

 

  7 August 2018 Hotel bookings to be made.  

  7 August 2018 Visa applications to be made no later than this date.  

 10 September 2018 Transport requests to be sent no later than this date  

 
Badminton Europe and the Spanish Badminton Federation invite all Badminton Europe 
Member Associations to send their Senior players to compete for the 2018 European Senior 
Championships. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Jimmy Andersen 
Senior Manager 
 


